
July 25, 2022

NOTICE OF VACANCY

Sebeka Public School is taking applications for the following position:

1.  One (1) Full Time Permanent Bus Driver

Position is Open Until Filled

Interested applicants should submit a letter of application and references to:
Superintendent David Fjeldheim
Sebeka Public School
P O Box 249
Sebeka, MN  56477


